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NGSA Statement on FERC-NERC Winter Storms Gerri and Heather Report  
 

(Washington, D.C.) – The Natural Gas Supply Association reacted to today’s report by FERC and NERC 

on winter performance during Winter Storms Gerri and Heather with the following statement. 

 

Dena Wiggins, President and CEO of NGSA, said: 

 

“FERC-NERC’s review of winter performance during Winter Storms Gerri and Heather reflects 

the importance of winter preparedness. Guided by data from past events, producer-marketers 

honed their winterization programs in advance of the winter of 2023-2024, including 

adjustments to training and preparedness programs and the pre-staging of field personnel. We 

continue to make winter continuity a priority.”   

 

 

#### 

The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that supply natural 

gas. Founded in 1965, NGSA is the only national trade association that solely focuses on producer-marketer issues 

related to the downstream natural gas industry. NGSA advocates for well-functioning markets that foster a growing, 

competitive market for natural gas.  NGSA is dedicated to achieving a cleaner future through strong partnerships with 

renewables and supporting innovative technologies and market solutions that reduce emissions.  For more 

information, please visit www.ngsa.org. 
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